
APPRECIATION…..We extend our appreciation to Rev. Carl and Rachel Pattison for 
spending the past 22 months of their lives in the North Country, supporting our 
church along this path to a new pastor.  Your devotion to God and open sharing of 
that passion has given us stability and focus….sharing your devotion from our 
sanctuary each Sunday, into homes of shut-ins and the numerous visitations to 
families and members who were hospitalized.  Pastor Carl, you have been a steady 
and supportive influence.    We wish you and Rachel love and comfort in the years to 
come, whether you move on to another interim assignment or move into retirement 
to pursue your many, many interests.   Thank you! 
 


